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Jacqueline Burton

From: Planning Department

Subject: FW: 

From: sandra hofer   
Sent: July 7, 2021 12:20 PM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

To  whom it may concern 
As a local employee working for a local business living in Pink Mtn and area I strongly oppose another camp in 
the Pink Mtn area. The large camp companies are killing our local businesses. They steam roll over the local 
businesses and in fact locals as they have unlimited resources and exercise corporate power.  
Thank you 
Sandra Hofer 
Working at Mag and Mel a local company 
--  
Sandra Hofer 
Office Manager & Accounts Payable 

Mag and Mel Camp Services 


